
Illinois State Charter School Commission 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE 

THE FEBRUARY 17, 2015 MEETING 

OF THE ILLINOIS STATE 

CHARTER SCHOOL COMMISSION 

IS CANCELLED. 

THE FEBRUARY MEETING IS 

RESCHEDULED FOR: 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2015 

FROM 3:00 TO 6:00 P.M. 

AT 

160 NORTH LA SALLE STREET, 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60601 

Notice dated January 13, 2015. 


